
Housing and Urban Development Secretary Ben Carson with U.S. Sen. John Hoeven 

toured the community of Spirit Lake Nation and then participate in a discussion 

with tribal officials at Spirit Lake for an opportunity to provide input on HUD 

programs. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 


